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There is a God 
 

He has a Son 

 

His name is 

 Jesus 
 

He loves you 

 

He died for you 

 

He rose again 

 

He has prepared a 

place for you to be 

with Him forever 

 

He wants all  

to hear His story 

 

He will  

return again 

 

 

And the Word  

became flesh and 

dwelt among us. 

 

Lord Jesus  

Thank you for 

leaving your  

heavenly throne  

and coming  

to dwell with us. 

You are  

God with us 

Emmanuel! 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 

As each of us go through this busy “Holiday Season”  Let’s  remember the 
 reason for the season  

“Jesus” 
Christmas is a time of family and gifts. Let’s remember the greatest gift of all… 

“Christ our Lord”! 

Thank You  
 

This year MTEC International has been able to: 
 

Host hundreds of student leaders  
 
Care for Missionaries and their families 
 
Plant three churches in Cuba  
 
Trained hundreds of Cuban church planters 
 
Supplied much needed bibles, bicycles, and shoes to Cuban Church Planters 
 
Organized a mission trip to Thailand with Allegheny College students  
 
Built an aquaponic system for a small village in Thailand 
 
Blessed with the opportunity to share the Gospel and mentor students from  
surrounding Universities.  

 
In 2016 we know that God is calling us to move into several new areas of service  
 
such as Mission Vision, which helps provide vision care and glasses for those who  
 
cannot get care otherwise.  
 

Year End Giving 
Without your prayers and financial support we could never accomplish God’s call.  

We are so thankful to each of you who give and pray ! 
 

We ask that you would consider MTEC International in your year end giving.  
It takes a great deal of energy and finances to care for all  

who call The Mission House home! 
May God bless you all.    Charlie  and  Sharon 


